
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UNIVERSITY MEMORANDUM 
 
MEMO NO. : Memo 24-25:92 
DATE  :  May 23, 2025 
TO  :  The AdZU Community 
SUBJECT :  University Safeguarding Officer 
 
I am pleased to announce the appointment of Ms. Chaldeanne D. Wee, 
as the University Safeguarding Officer, effective June 1, 2025 for an 
initial term of one year. 
 
In this capacity, Ms. Wee will lead the University’s efforts to ensure a safe, 
respectful, and accountable environment for all members of the 
University community, especially minors and vulnerable adults. Her 
academic background in psychology, clinical expertise, and current 
leadership as Director and Supervising Psychologist of the Center for 
Testing provide her with the experience and perspective necessary to 
fulfill this critical role. 
 
As University Safeguarding Officer, Ms. Wee will: 

§ Develop, implement, and regularly update safeguarding policies and protocols; 
§ Serve as the primary contact for safeguarding concerns involving any member of the University 

community; 
§ Ensure that all cases are addressed promptly, compassionately, and in line with institutional 

policies and legal standards; 
§ Lead training, awareness, and prevention programs to strengthen a culture of safeguarding 

across all sectors of the University; 
§ Coordinate with internal offices and external partners to uphold best practices in safeguarding 

and protection. 
 
We thank Ms. Wee for accepting this important responsibility in service of our shared mission. Let us 
extend our full cooperation and warmly welcome her as she begins her work in this vital role. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
(ORIGINAL SIGNED) 
Fr. Ernald M. Andal, SJ 
University President 

The Jesuit University in Western Mindanao, Philippines 
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